
Quarterly Report
July 2021

What has your ministry been working on for the past quarter?

The second quarter of 2021 was full of wonderful ministry opportunities and celebrations. As
we closed the spring semester we experienced a great conclusion to our Wednesday night
ministry. We saw several of our Wednesday students give their life to Christ at our annual youth
camp. In fact, we had 17 decisions made during camp this June. Our major focus from a team
standpoint has been preparation for the fall. Student ministry will have a very different
approach to ministry on Sunday mornings as we integrate strategy with the rest of FBG. It’s an
exciting time! We are also celebrating two new staff members within student ministry. Both the
administrative assistant and associate minister positions became vacant over the past year.
We’ve had a great time getting those positions filled.

What can we pray about?

We really want to start strong this fall as we step into some changes. There are some great
opportunities in front of us to grow in our investment in students. Also, we need to take some
ground in the community. Covid shut down many of our community partnerships and
ministries. Pray that we’d gain traction as we seek to expand our investment within WilCo.
Finally, please pray for our mission partners outside of the area. We need clarity regarding our
next steps with national and international partners.

How can we get involved?

We are currently solidifying our team for the 2021-2022 school year. We have opportunities to
serve on Sundays and Wednesdays. Additionally, we have some roles that function
independently of a set schedule. Shoot me a note and I’ll send you the details.
msawyer@fbg.church.


